
From: PUCWeb Notification
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Monday, May 9, 2022 5:00:06 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: BRENT FUNK
Submission Time: May 9 2022 4:15PM
Email: bcffarmsinc@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-308-8080
Address: 3202 N 3900 E
HANSEN, ID 83334

Name of Utility Company: IDAHO POWER

Case ID: IPC-E-22-12

Comment: "As a large farmer in the Magic Valley I am in full agreement with the petition in 
question. With all the additional building going on in just this area it is plain to see that a 
shortage of electricity is pretty certain in the near future. Who better than the farmers to come 
up with alternative means for electricity; to lighten the load especially in the summer months. 
The farmers should be considered as partners in the venture to produce alternative electricity 
for the excessive needs we see on the horizon. Sincerely, BCF Farms, Inc./Brent Funk"
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